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Due to technical issues our peer to peer payment application, Pay Someone,
has been temporarily disabled. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause and we are working diligently to resolve this issue. Also, it has
been noted that cyber criminals are using the disruptions created by the
COVID-19 event to attempt increasing cyberattacks and account fraud. You
are reminded to never give out your online banking login, password, or
other personal account information to any phone caller. FNB Griffin
representatives will never ask for this information. Should you receive a
phone call from anyone representing themselves to be from the bank,
asking this sort of information or creating any other discomfort, please hang
up and call the bank directly at 770 227-2251.



